
Reception Held to Recognize Outstanding Students in 
the MScPACG

AC News & Events

The Department of Accountancy (AC) held an event on March 2, 2023 to
recognize the outstanding academic achievement of students enrolled in the
MSc Professional Accounting and Corporate Governance (MScPACG).

The event was attended by key guests from the Hong Kong Chartered
Governance Institute (HKCGI) - Mr. CK Low FCG HKFCG (Chairman, Education
Committee, HKCGI), Mr. Matthew Young FCG HKFCG(PE) (Vice-Chairman,

Education Committee, HKCGI), and
Ms. Louisa Lau FCG HKFCG(PE)
(Registrar, HKCGI). The guests were
accompanied by senior faculty
members from the AC Department:
Prof. Chen Yangyang, Dr. Sidney
Leung, Dr. Raymond Wong, Dr.
Wang Zheng, Dr. Kevin Zhu, Dr.
Zheng Liu, Dr. Alex Zhang, and Dr.
Chen Yi Chun.
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The event officially began with an
opening speech by Prof. Chen
Yangyang, the Acting Head of AC
Department. followed by speeches
from MScPACG Program Leader Dr.
Wang Zheng and HKCGI representative
Mr. CK Low.

Thereafter, nineteen outstanding students from the MScPACG were presented
with certificates by faculty members and Mr. CK Low that recognized their
outstanding achievements.
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Prof. Chen Yangyang presented souvenirs on behalf of the AC Department to
guests from HKCGI as a token of appreciation for the time they took from their
busy schedules to participate in the event.

The event was a great success. Students, staff, and guests had a golden
opportunity to mingle and to share their experiences and insights. The AC
Department wishes all the best to the outstanding students in their future
endeavors and thanks the students, faculty, and guests for their participation.
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